PLANNING REPORT – 28th September 2020
Planning Applications received 
20/01226/F

Hillside, 134 Grimston Road, South Wootton

Extension and internal alterations

Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
20/001290/F
Hunters Moon, Hall Lane, South Wootton
Rear extension and alterations

Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.
The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

20/00843/F
16 The Birches, South Wootton.
Side extension and internal alterations.

20/01053/F

Lyncroft, 8 Sandy Lane, South Wootton

Extension and alterations.

20/01108/F

21 Ullswater Avenue, South Wootton

Extension to dwelling

The Borough Council has GRANTED application for Tree Work:

20/00066/TPO

2/TPO/00282 – T1 Ash. Remove projecting branches for dying tree.

11 Priory Lane, South Wootton.

Following on from the email from James Moriarty regarding the Borough Council of Kings Lynn and West Norfolk Planning Sifting Panel, the Parish Council responded accordingly. Please see below an update email from Cllr Moriarty.

Just as follow up ref the Sifting Panel and The views of Parish Councils.
On the plus side I can report that I have either attended or read the minutes of the most recent Sifting Panel meetings and, true to Cllr Blunt’s word, when a Parish Council’s views are at variance with those of the Officer and backed up valid planning reasons, the decision has been made to send the applications to the full Planning Committee.

On a more small minded note, and therefore entirely predictable, the Cabinet yesterday voted to recommend a change in the constitution which would have the effect of removing me from chairing the Corporate Performance Panel. They will dress it up differently, but they and I know that will be the consequence. It was at this Panel that I managed to push the issue above. I will let you draw your own conclusions.
The Borough Council has notification of a new Property Address:

2A Bryony Court, South Wootton

Elm Lodge, 1A Ryalla Drift, South Wootton

Local Government Boundary Commission Consultation.

The Parish Council have been notified by the Local Government Boundary Commission for England of a consultation on draft recommendations for the division Boundaries in Norfolk County Council. As a result of draft recommendations for new division patterns, it is proposed to make changes to the Parish Electoral arrangements for the following Parish and Town councils:
Attleborough

Bradwell

Costessey

Thorpe St Andrew

Wymondham

If you would like to view or take part on the consultation, please follow the link below.

https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/have-your-say/18494
